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1 Quarter to Go! 
I’ve mentioned it several times in this newsletter, but after 13 years of school, the vast majority 
of your lives, you have the final quarter of year 13 to go, and graduation will arrive!  We all know 
senioritis is real, the good news, you have to push for 1 more quarter, this is the time to shine, 
enjoy every minute of it seniors!! 

 

 

PRINCIPAL’S CORNER    ​  
Montbello SENIORS!  

Your last high school spring break is right around the corner, and after 
that, you’ve only got 8 weeks left until the finish line! This is your time to stay 
motivated, push through, and keep your eyes on your goals. Whether it’s 
graduation, college, a new job, or another big step, everything you’ve 
worked for is within reach—so don’t let up now! Keep your eyes on the 
prize.  

Enjoy your last spring break of high school, recharge, and come back 
ready to finish the year strong. The best is yet to come! 🎓💪🔥 

We believe in every one of you! 

Love,  

Mrs. Lynch 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

FEBRUARY 
SENIOR STUDENTS OF THE MONTH!!!! 
Jocelyn Vazquez-Munoz​ Travon Coleman-Abeyta​ Jesus Gonzalez Zambrano 

   
“Jocelyn Vazquez-Munoz is an amazing student and peer with much integrity. Jocelyn is a 

concurrent enrollment student earning high marks. Jocelyn is bilingual and is always willing to 

help her peers, explaining processes in Spanish when necessary. Jocelyn strives to complete 

her work with fidelity and supports her peers to do the same. Jocelyn is much deserving of the 

Student of the Month Award for the month of February.” - Ms. Banner 

“Travon is  a leader in his class and on the unified athletic teams. He has demonstrated integrity 

throughout the year by helping his peers and encouraging them to be their best. Travon is 

willing to receive feedback from his teachers and coach and apply it to his work. Travon will 

continue to strive for excellence the remainder of his senior year. Congratulations Travon, Keep 

being awesome!” - Ms. Wells 

“Jesus Gonzalez-Zambrano has shown that with hard work and a good attitude "Si Se Puede". 

Everyday he has a good attitude, working hard in all his classes. He has applied to CCA to 

 



 

 

continue to improve his English and his final goal is to be a Mechanic and has applied to 

Pickens as well. He has worked so hard to be on track. He is respectful and a blast to have in 

class.  ” - Mr. Castaneda 

SENIOR CONTRACT - THIS WAS DUE 9/27.  STUDENTS AND PARENTS/GUARDIANS MUST SIGN 

​ ***MUST USE A DPS EMAIL TO ACCESS CONTRACT*** 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES/DEADLINES 
Event Date Time Location 

Senior Day at Boondocks ($30) March 12th 8:20 - 1:30 Boondocks 

PROM!!! April 18th 6:00 - 10:00 Moss Denver: 200 Santa 
Fe Dr, Denver, CO 80223 

Graduation Week  May 12th - May 16th TBD Montbello (tons of events 
this week, more info to 
come) 

GRADUATION!!!! May 19th 10:00 Buell Theater 

Visit Our Website
 

Questions? 

 

Richard Elkind - richard_elkind@dpsk12.net - Assistant Principal - 12th 

Grade 

 

Holly Wells - holly_wells@dpsk12.net  - Team Specialist - 12th Grade 

 

https://forms.gle/Zgzp6sC2SnGt4ALCA
https://montbellohs.dpsk12.org/
mailto:richard_elkind@dpsk12.net
mailto:holly_wells@dpsk12.net
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